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Chairperson Tsuji and Members of the Committee:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on House Bill No. 2083. The purpose of this bill is to

appropriate funds to establish a state agricultural processing facility. The Hawaii Department of

Agriculture (HDOA) is in support of the intent of this bill provided that its passage does not

replace or adversely impact our priorities in our Executive Biennium Budget.

Increased local market distribution through new retailers and a focus on purchasing local items

is providing an unprecedented opportunity for Hawaii producers to expand to meet this

increasing demand. A local processing facility would not only create new jobs but would allow

for close control of the manufacturing processes and better serve the needs of local businesses.
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